
From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk Waste Pick-Ups
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 2:48:00 PM

From: Alishia Sackett <asackett@petzl.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 1:17 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk Waste Pick-Ups
 
Hi Cyndi, 

I just heard that they mayor is getting rid of the bulk waste pick up program. This has always
been an extreme help and I would be greatly disappointed and frustrated if the program is no
longer continued. Please help keep it going. 

Thank you, 
Alishia Sackett
Petzl - Financial Accountant
801.926.1592 • asackett@petzl.com

2929 Decker Lake Drive, Salt Lake City, UT 84119, USA
801.926.1500 • www.petzl.com

The information in this message is intended solely for the attention of the named addressee and may be confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you have received this e-mail in error and any use of it is prohibited. In such a case please notify the sender and delete this message.
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